
QUESTCORP MINING INC. 

ROBERT COLTURA RESIGNS FROM BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

VANCOUVER, British Columbia – August 1st, 2023 – Questcorp Mining Inc. (“Questcorp” or 
the “Company”) a new junior exploration company, has accepted the resignation of Robert 
Coltura from the board of directors. 

About Questcorp Mining Inc. 

Questcorp is engaged in the business of the acquisition and exploration of mineral properties in Canada. 
The Company holds an option to acquire an undivided 100% right, title and interest in and to four non-
surveyed mineral claims totaling 1,168.09 hectares comprising the North Island Copper Property, on 
Vancouver Island, British Columbia.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 

Saf Dhillon
President & CEO
Questcorp Mining Inc.
saf@imetalresources.ca  
Tel. (604-484-3031) 
Suite 250, 750 West Pender Street, Vancouver, British Columbia, V6C 2T7 

This news release may include forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. All 
statements within, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward looking. Although 
the Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on 
reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results 
or developments may differ materially from those in forward-looking statements. Factors that could cause 
actual results to differ materially from those in forward-looking statements include results of exploration, 
variations in results of mineralization, relationships with local communities, market prices, continued 
availability of capital and financing, and general economic, market or business conditions. There can be 
no assurances that such statements will prove accurate and, therefore, readers are advised to rely on 
their own evaluation of such uncertainties. We do not assume any obligation to update any forward-
looking statements except as required under the applicable laws. 


